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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 28, 1965

Dear Mrs. Johnson:

It was a pleasure to hear from you after all these
years.,

Your image of my classroom conduct is very
flattering -- I regret that my "bubbling over" is
now with considerable more age, but T hope with
no less "vitality."

President Johnson surely appreciated the kind
remarks in your letter to him.

I trust that you received your invitation to the
Inaugural. If not, please let me know as'it is my
desire that you get one.

Give my regards to Mr., Johnson and accept my wishes
for every good thing in life for both of you.

S‘in erely, W
Hobart Taylor, Jr./
Mrs. Mary L. Johnson L//

2901 South Raymond Avenue
Los Angeles, California
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